Dear                                                                                                                               28th January 2019
Ruislip, Northwood and Pinner Conservative Association AGM 2019 

The Association AGM will be held on Friday 29th March at Northwood Golf Club, Rickmansworth Road, Northwood, HA6 2QW at 8pm.
The agenda for the AGM and a nomination form are enclosed and are also available on our website: www.rnpconservatives.org.uk/events/. The minutes for the previous meeting are also enclosed. 
Nominations are open for the following positions: President, Chairman, Deputy Chairman (Political), Deputy Chairman (Membership), Honorary Treasurer, Deputy Treasurer, Events Officer, Membership Officer and Communication Officers. Please refer to the attached nomination form on how to nominate yourself for a position. If there is more than one nomination for any position, voting will take place by secret ballot on the evening of the AGM. 
As with last year the association will have a bar tab for members to come and enjoy a drink on us. There will be a raffle and we would welcome any prizes if you have any unwanted bottles or gifts, please bring them along. 

We will be joined by our local MP Nick Hurd who will as ever address the meeting and take questions. We’re also in the process of confirming a Guest Speaker with the Chairman of the Conservative Party and will announce that via email shortly. Hillingdon Council Leader Cllr Ray Puddifoot and Harrow Council Leader Cllr Paul Osborn will also be addressing us.
This will be my last year as Chairman of the Association. It has been an honour to serve two years as your Chairman overseeing our efforts in the 2017 General Election and 2018 Local Elections. I wish the new officer team luck in their future endeavours. 

The officers hope you will be able to join us at the AGM. We intend to keep the business part of the evening swift, so that our members can engage with others present. Please advise attendance to Rosalyn Neale – info@rnpconservatives.org.uk or you can contact her on 020 8866 9807.
Yours Sincerely 

Cllr Scott Seaman-Digby 

Chairman

